
English Weeks have been one of the highlights of the 
school year in recent years, as students can play games in 

game booths in the playground or battle with other classes in the 
Tongue Twister Competition in the school hall. However, due to 
social distancing measures, English Week activities were held either 
online or in class. In English Week 1 in November and English Week 
2 in June, students learnt about the Fruit of Spirit - kindness and 
patience by watching videos, doing some fun mini tasks, listening to 
songs and bible stories in class. They could also extend their learning 
at home by scanning the QR codes inside a lovely booklet.  

Only P.4 to P.6 students could take part in the Tongue Twister Competition in English Week 
1, due to the suspension of face-to-face lessons in late November, 2020. However, students still 
prepared well for it. They competed with their classmates in class and other classes online by 
uploading their audio recordings of saying the tongue twisters fast and accurately onto Padlet. 

In English Week 2, students 
made different STEAM crafts 
after watching the instructional 
videos. A lot of PATIENCE is 
required to finish the crafts 
from small parts. Are you patient 
enough to finish yours? 

English 
Weeks

We made different STEAM crafts in English Week 2.

We battled with others in the Tongue Twister Competition on Padlet.

Look at our amazing Ferries Wheels and Four Legs Robots. We enjoy singing about "Patience"!
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